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Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 
20th October 2023 

 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

We have enjoyed another exciting week in 

Willow class. We have been reading the 

story ‘mine’ and thinking about how we take 

turns and share.  

Here are some photos of our learning this 

week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting School 
If your child was born between 1 

September 2019 and 31 August 2020, they 

will be starting Reception class in 

September 2024. You need to apply for a 

school place by 15th January even if your 

child is currently attending Nursery as the 

transition into Primary school is not 

automatic. See the school website for 

details of our upcoming open mornings and 

our parent information evening. 

Information for Families 
Key adults 

Each child in Willow class has a key person. 

The key person is responsible for a small 

group of children and helps these children 

feel safe and cared for. They will record 

children’s targets and developments and be 

a point of contact for parents. Attached is 

a list of the key groups so that you can see 

who your child’s key person is. 

 

Reminder 

Please remember to label anything your 

child brings into Nursery, especially 

jumpers and cardigans. Sometimes children 

take them off during the day and forget to 

put them on their peg. It can be tricky 

matching the jumpers to the correct child. 
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Key Groups  
  

Mrs Harbridge      Mrs Sullivan 

Alina        Belle  
Meadow        Tommy-Charles  
Harrison        Ruby  
Connie-May       Ayra  
Connor        Blake  
Luke        Oajihan  
  
  

Miss Sanderson     Miss Shields  
Marley        Veronica  
Giselle        Autumn  
Amelia        Kit   
Ruben        Rosie  
  
  
Mrs Fuidge-Othen            Mrs Pirie  
 Prince        Bela  
Lillie        Elena-Anne  
Edward        Arlo   

Lara  
 


